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I strongly oppose this measure. We are headed in the wrong direction. Our public 

spaces are a mess because of camping and we need to do more to shore this up, not 

encourage more tenting. This is a recipe for disaster that further empowers the 

houseless while continuing to degrade public safety and the public realm.  


